
Do you want to be part of  a 
new research project about 
how children’s well-being 
and participation develops 

over time?



Why? There is a lack of  knowledge about 
the well-being of  children with disabilities 
and their participation in various activities. 
Increased knowledge of  well-being and 
participation is important to be able to 
develop new and effective support efforts.

Who? Children with disabilities born 2007–
2009 and 2013–2015 and their families. 

What? A research project in which children 
and their parents answer questions about 
well-being and participation once a year 
for four years. The study is a collaboration 
between several universities, colleges and 
regions in the country.



How? Researchers meet and interview 
the children. The questions and approach 
are adapted so that as many children as 
possible can join in – regardless of  disability. 
Parents can give their answers in an online 
questionnaire.

You can watch an informational video which 
describes the study, click on the link or scan 
the QR code below with your smartphone’s 
camera to get to the video.

https://play.ju.se/media/Informationsfilm+longitudinella/0_vj0yi2gq


Do you want to know more? Read more about 
the project and how to register on www.child-pmh.se.  
You are also welcome to contact project 
coordinator Helena Engkvist at helena.engkvist@ju.se 
or 036-10 12 39 with any questions.


